Bristol County Mosquito
Control Project to spray New
Bedford, Freetown and
Acushnet

The following cities and towns will be treated via ultra-low
volume fogger on Tuesday, June 15, 2021 between 2 AM and
sunrise:

Acushnet, Attleboro, Easton, Freetown, New Bedford, Norton,and
Swansea.

These spray applications are subject to weather and spray
operator’s discretion.

For more information, residents may call the BCMCP office
during business hours from 8 AM until 2 PM at 508-823-5253.
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